
Correction to “Single Nucleotide Polymorphisms (SNPs) Distant from Xenobiotic
Response Elements Can Modulate Aryl Hydrocarbon Receptor Function:

SNP-Dependent CYP1A1 Induction”

In the above article [Liu D, Qin S, Ray B, Kalari KR,Wang L, andWeinshilboumRM (2018)DrugMetab and
Dispos 46 (9) 1372-1381; DOI: https://doi.org/10.1124/dmd.118.082164], the name of the third author,
Balmiki Ray, was misspelled in the manuscript as Bamiki. The error was not caught by the authors at the proof
stage. The HTML and PDF versions of the article now have been updated with the correct spelling of
Balmiki Ray.

The authors regret this error and apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.
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